
 Newsletter
Flenniken Library 

Happening At the Library
Book Club meeting will be on

 August 12th @ 5:30
Next Meeting: September 9th

There will be a Library Board
meeting held on Wednesday 

August 20th @ 6 
Open to the public.
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We have another 
BOOK SALE

happening at the library!
Starting late Tuesday August 5th



Summer Reading 2025
Color Our World
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Summer Reading has come to a spectacular end. What a great
summer it has been at the Library! We had such an amazing turnout

this year, with new and old faces. It sure made the time fly by!
We had some great visitors, this year, too:

Mary Gall The Bug Lady brought some creepy crawly critters that
were both fascinating and a little scary. The kids did great, though,

facing their fears and learning cool facts.
Professor Steve made a phenomenal return this summer. The kids

laughed and howled and had the grandest time. He wowed the
audience, from the kids to their parents and grandparents. It made

for an exciting hour!
Then we had our furry Australian friend return this summer: Bluey!

She made the trek all by herself again this year, and the kids were so
beside themselves. They wanted to play every game with her, and
followed her around like they were her shadow. Bluey had a great

time too, and was so excited to see everyone!
Last, but certainly not least, for our final Friday Fun Day, we had
Crafty Alpaca from Avella here! The weather ended up being so

beautiful for our final day, too! Not too hot and a mostly cloudy sky,
and not a drop of rain. 

Everyone had the best time learning about the alpaca, petting and
feeding him. His name was Beetle, named for the Beetles, and he

was so soft and sweet. I think everyone wants one just like him, now!

 THE NON-FICTION LEGO CHALLENGE ENDS AUGUST 23RD

Now, we’ve reached the part where we bid farewell to another
summer, and to some friends we’ve made along the way. 

We hope everyone had a great time with us, and that we’ll still see
you throughout the year. Don’t be a stranger!

Thank you for making our summer so wonderful. We had the
absolute best time with you.

See you soon!



Summer Reading 2025
Color Our World

Continued...

August 2025 Issue  8



August 2025 Issue  8



August 2025 Issue  8



Saturday Matinee
Join us at the Library every Saturday

for a new movie each week!
Movies start @ 12 the 2-23
time change to 2 the 30th

Our August movies are:

Saturday August 2nd Saturday August 9th

Saturday August 16th Saturday August 23rd
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Saturday August 30th
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Follow Us on Social Media
Flenniken Public Library

Library Hours:
Monday: 9:30-5; Tuesday: 9:30-6:30; Wednesday: 9:30-6:30;

Thursday: 9:30-5; Friday: 9:30-4:30; Saturday: 9:30-1:30

102 E George St | Carmichaels, PA 15320
724-966-5263 | Fax: 724-966-9511

www.flenniken.org
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